
From: abovwe bee <afterschoolclubs@blueyonder.co.uk> 

Sent: 04 November 2016 22:58 

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea 

Subject: Fwd: Planning Application Ref No - 2016/5020/P 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

Categories: Red Category 

 

Please see my email below, 

Bee Abovwe 

---------- Original Message ---------- 

From: abovwe bee <afterschoolclubs@blueyonder.co.uk> 

To: "nora-andreaa.constantinescu" <nora-

andreaa.constantinescu@camden.gov.uk> 

Date: 04 November 2016 at 22:54 

Subject: Planning Application Ref No - 2016/5020/P 

I object to the above planning application. 

Oseney Crescent is part of the Bartholemew Estate Conservation area 
and deserves to have additional consideration given in circumstances 
where there is any development that may erode the unique character 
of the area.  

This roof terrace is not in keeping with the established buildings in this area; the 
proposed extension would alter the rear elevation of the building and its profile, 
as well as the view across and down the gardens from all adjacent properties, 
moreover it could set a president for others to also attempt to build unsuitable 
rear extensions along the street. Were this proposed building work to go ahead 
then the proposed structure would change the current pleasant and green vista 

for the immediate neighbours considerably.   

It would also overlook/overshadow and further compromise the privacy 
and peaceful existence of the adjoining neighbours and cause 
unnecessary upset and noise during its construction. If it is built it will 
increase the noise in the neighbourhood when it is in use, thus 
preventing the neighbours from the quiet enjoyment of their own 
homes and gardens.  

Bee Abovwe (23C Caversham Rd, NW5) 
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